
EASP PROMISE = NO BORED KIDS 
Winter is around the corner and it’s getting 

chilly out.  Please remember to send warm 

clothing with your children, so that we can 

still get outside and enjoy the fresh air!   

 

Hello EASP Families, 

Students at EASP have been busy learning and having fun at EASP!  Here are a few highlights from October:  

The 4K and Kindergarten classrooms completed a 5 Little Pumpkin STEM project and they did awesome 

brainstorming and problem solving! 

The 1st and 2nd graders at West Side learned about wolves and coyotes from a special guest speaker from 

the Necedah National Wildlife Refuge! 

3rd, 4th, and 5th graders have been busy swimming, cooking, coding, completing STEM projects, and playing 

math games! 

The Lyndon Station group mastered a rollercoaster STEM project using only paper, cardboard, tape, and a 

marble!  They also made harmonicas using only straws, tape, and rubber bands! 

As always please don’t hesitate to reach out to me with any questions or concerns!   

Thank you, 

Stephany Georgeson 

Student’s Voice Student’s Choice! 

Starting in December, students attending 

EASP on Fridays will have the opportunity to 

discover new passions, explore new things, 

and learn life-skills!  Here are some of the  

activities students will be able to choose from: 

coding, cooking, sewing, dance, board game 

tournaments, and seasonal craft projects! 

EASP Phone Numbers 

West Side Pickup  

608-350-8152 

Grayside/LSE Pickup  

608-350-8215 

Stephany Georgeson 

EASP Coordinator 

608-350-9058 

ATTENDANCE  ANNOUNCEMENT! 

Eagle After School Program is funded 

through a grant.  The grant requires regular 

attendance to guarantee program funding.   

Please plan on attending 4 or more days a 

week. 

November EASP Closure Dates: 

November 12th 

November 24th, 25th, & 26th 
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